
Maths 
 

This term we will be learning about Roman nu-
merals to 1,000, representing numbers to 

10,000,000, counting in multiples of 10, 100, 
1000, 10,000 and 1,000,000, comparing and or-

dering numbers to 1,000,000 and rounding to 10, 
100, 1000 and 1,000,000,. Then, we will move 
onto addition, subtraction, multiplication, divi-

sion, fractions 

(equivalence and simplifying, comparing and or-
dering, improper fractions and mixed numbers, 

PE 

Our PE days are Wednesdays and Thursdays. This 

half term we will be expanding our football skills 

and fundamental movement skills.  

Music 

How Rock music developed from the Beatles on-

wards. Analysing performance.  

IPC 

Existing, Endangered, Extinct 

Our planet is teeming with different species of liv-
ing things that thrive and survive all over the 

world, some in extreme environments. In this unit 
the children will learn more about how we classify 
animals, how living things are adapted to their en-
vironments, and how all living things are interde-
pendent. As part of the web of life, humans also 

have an important role to play. How is human be-
haviour threatening the survival of many species? 

Can we preserve the biodiversity of our planet? 

Literacy 

Through our CUSP reading we will be developing 
our  such as retrieval, summarising, inference,    
comparison and prediction skill through the 
follow texts:  

• Rooftoppers 
• The Listeners  
• Pig Heart Boy 
• How to Live Forever  
•  
With our writing, we will look at autobiographies, 

speeches, war poetry, 1st person stories with a 

moral, Shakespearean Sonnets  and explanatory 

texts.  

We will continue to teach spelling rules at school 

and children should complete spelling homework 

sheets independently as much as possible.  

RE 

Why do some people think God exists? 

PSHE 

Community—Coming to Britain  

British Values—Can everybody vote? 

Trips and Events  

Mon 23/9/24 – Trip to London Zoo 

Mon 7th and Tue 8th October – Carroty Wood Trip 

Wed 16/10/24 – Restart a Heart workshop  

Reading 

Reading books are sent home every evening and should 

be brought back into school each day whether finished or 

not. Children should be reading at least 10-20 minutes 

daily.  Please can  the children read with an adult at least 

once a week and  sign the reading record, the other times 

the children can sign the reading records themselves. 

French 
 

The children will learn language that is useful in classroom 

conversations, for example question words, months and 

weather words. 

 

Willow Newsletter 

Autumn Term 1 

Welcome back! 

 

We have a packed half term, with some fun Christmas  

activities planned! 

Please make sure you practise your times tables as well as 

reading everyday. Homework is sent home on Friday and 

should be handed in on the following Wednesday. Do get in 

touch via Dojo if you have any questions or concerns. 

Miss Crowe 


